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The Hollywood-Rose City Little League is in full support of providing stadium funding 

for the Hillsboro Hops new stadium. They are an asset to our region and it would be 

devastating blow to lose the Hops to another city. The Hillsboro Hops have been 

great supporters of little league baseball in our region by providing grants, hosting 

baseball clinics and providing a great atmosphere for young kids to enjoy and get to 

see professional baseball players. Their support for local communities is unparalleled 

and losing them would impact many young kids that play little league baseball in our 

region.  


